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IPHA Friends and Supporters,

As we begin a new year, we look back at 2023 with lots of great memories about IPHA and the amazing
MOMEMTUM we garnered thanks to our members, staff, partners, and Board of Directors.  You will find
details about our organization’s efforts and achievements in this report. With the Governor’s
Commission on Public Health completing it’s work in late 2022, legislative proposals were advanced
during the 2023 Indiana General Assembly and IPHA led efforts to keep our state’s public health
advocates informed and active around this critical time. It was a momentous day on January 26th when
hundreds of public health workers and supporters came to the Indiana Statehouse to show their
support for the legislation. Ultimately our state was able  to advance public health through new funding
for our local health departments. Governor Holcomb viewed the passage of this history making bill one
of his top successes for the year.

With new funding from the Indiana Department of Health and others, IPHA has added three new
positions to support the work of local health departments as they develop and implement their plans to
make use of the new funding.  This work will help to continue to grow our membership around the
state and strengthen local public health. Our membership offerings this year included our Policy and
Advocacy Workshop in January, our monthly online meetups to network and learn about public health
initiatives around our state, our spring Annual Conference and Annual meeting in  April, and the third
Health Equity Summit in August.  A renewed emphasis on fundraising allowed us to bring back a public
health awards celebration to our state in November where leaders of the Governor’s Public Health
Commission and eight public health students, professionals, and organizations were acknowledged for
their efforts to improve Indiana’s public health. 

Our Board of Directors has been enlarged and has worked on strengthening the organization through
fundraising, review of our legal documents and bylaws for revisions, and the establishment of several
topic specific workgroups to assist in continuing the build our momentum as an organization. 

We cannot do the critical work of building up public health in our state without the support of our
members, partners, friends and Board and are thankful for all who helped make 2023 a successful year
for IPHA.  We hope that you will remain active with IPHA as we continue to raise the MOMENTUM in
2024.  Getting new funding for public health has been essential, but now the work to prove the
investment is paying off is our new challenge.
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BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

IPHA STAFF



4

STUDENT
ADVISORY GROUP
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ORGANIZATIONAL
MEMBERS



Allison has a background in public health program management and
spent 6 years overseeing the Tobacco Control Program at the Marion
County Public Health Department. She has volunteered for and
served on the board of directors for various local organizations. 

Fatma has a background of working in public health at the state level
at the Indiana Department of Health along with working at the
systems level at United Way of Central Indiana.  She is passionate
about public health and health equity.

Iliana has experience facilitating and coordinating programs for youth
and adults around topics of equity, social emotional learning, and
restorative practices. She is excited to bring her background to the
field of public health especially focusing on health equity.

A MOMENTOUS YEAR
FOR PUBLIC HEALTH
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HEALTH FIRST INDIANA
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PUBLIC HEALTH
AMERICORPS



Policy & Advocacy Committee Meetings

Health Equity Action Team 

IPHA MONTHLY
MEETINGS
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Monthly Lunch Meet Ups

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtZYod-2prz0vGtzJ2IWJUgR8MwcxZ3U0JtHa%23%2Fregistration&data=05%7C02%7Cienriquez%40inpha.org%7Cd0d12cf585e840a99a2008dbfccd8b28%7Cc3cd693cbaf14e12a37901d0e3faf43b%7C0%7C0%7C638381732020551384%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TdFU3%2B%2FI9YR1MO1GGbG6S%2BwZEc8vP%2BZxxtOZZXQDNwQ%3D&reserved=0
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REGION V INTERNSHIP 
PLACEMENTS
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APHA ANNUAL
MEETING & EXPO

Kim Irwin, Administrator, presenting at
the APHA Annual Meeting.

Sara Suisman, Association Manager,
presenting one of IPHA’s posters. Check out

our 2 posters on the next page!

Dr. Monroe, President & CEO of the CDC
Foundation, providing remarks at the

Indiana reception.

IPHA Staff and Board at the Indiana
reception at the CDC Foundation.
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OUR APHA POSTERS 
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POLICY & ADVOCACY 
FORUM

ANNUAL MEETING &
CONFERENCE
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HEALTH EQUITY SUMMIT
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INDIANA PUBLIC HEALTH 
CELEBRATION & AWARDS

Distinguished Public Health Service Award: Kisha Hampton, Indiana Hemophilia &
Thrombosis Center
Emerging Public Health Leader Award: Naima Gardner-Rice, Indiana Department of Health
Outstanding Local Health Department Award: Vanderburgh County Health Department
Outstanding Public Health Advocate Award: Dr. Eric Yazel, Indiana Emergency Medical
Services and Clark County Health Department
Outstanding Public Health Student Award: Alfu Laily, Purdue University & Alexandra
Hughes, Purdue University
Public Health Communications & Media Award: Sara Dillard, Indiana Immunization Coalition
Public Health Impact Award: AARP Indiana
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SEE HOW WE'VE
GROWN
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THANK YOU TO
OUR DONORS
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WE LOOK
FORWARD TO

WORKING WITH
YOU IN 2024!


